
From: David Schwartz 
Sent: Sunday, 22 October 2017 08:15:48 (UTC-06:00) Central Time (US & Canada) 
To:PUC 
Subject: Fw: [EXT] Crocker Wind Farm (EL17-028) Support Letter to SD PUC 

From: Jay L. Hesse <jay@geronimoenergy.com> 
Sent: Friday, September 29, 2017 4:57 PM 
To: David Schwartz  
Subject: Crocker Wind Farm (EL17-028) Support Letter to SD PUC 

Dave, 

I apologize for the additional step here, but the SD PUC will only accept letters of support directly submitted by the 
individual making the comments. It can be as simple as forwarding this email with your letter of support to the SD PUC 
at PUC@state.sd.us. I have attached your signed support letter and included the personal information they request 
below. 

Information Requested by SD PUC: (Update As Needed) 
• Siting Project Name: Crocker Wind Farm (EL17-028) 

• Full name: David Schwartz 
• Mailing Address: , Jamestown, ND 58401 
• e-mail address:  
• phone number:  

SD PUC Communication: Comments should be emailed to PUC@state.sd.us or mailed or hand-delivered to PUC, 500 E. 
Capitol Ave., Pierre, SD 57501. 

You can also access the SD PUC project docket where project information and comments are available: 
http://www.puc.sd.gov/Dockets/Electric/2017 /el17-028.aspx 

,,,. 

Sincerely, 

Jay L Hesse 
Project Manager 
3003 32nd Ave S, Suite 260B 

Fargo, ND ,58103 

Main: 952.988.9000 

Direct: 952.358.5662 

Geronimo Energy 




